
Dear Parents, 

I would like to collect some loose parts and den poles to develop outdoor play as part of the 

children’s Forest School sessions. I am looking for the following items: 

 

 

 

 

 6-8 Log rounds to make a tool area 

 Den poles 5-6 feet long including some y shape sticks (If you have Hazel trees I can come and cut 
some)  

 

Also the following items that we call ‘loose parts’ for imaginary play and building: 

 Crates –milk, bread, shopping crates 

 Planks of wood 

 Cable reels 

 Pipes, guttering and tubes 

 Tyres and steering wheels 

 

 

 

If you are able to supply any of the above items please let school know. I can collect them or they can be 

dropped off at school.  

We are also looking for Parent Helpers to come and assist during Forest School sessions.  This term it will 

be Class 3 (Year 3 & Year 4) and sessions will take place on a Monday afternoon, 1-3.30pm.  If you would 

like to come along and help, please speak with Mrs Mallinson in the school office. 

Thank you for your support 

Rachel Goss 
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